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"While The City is not a legal party to this case, and takes no position on the merits, housing is critically important 
to most New Yorkers.  There has been substantial uncertainty on the statutory interpretation question decided by 
the Appellate Division last week, and it is important that the issue be resolved promptly.” 

 
 
The New York City Law Department is one of the oldest, largest and most dynamic law offices in the 
world, ranking among the top three largest law offices in New York City and the top three largest public 
law offices in the country.  Tracing its roots back to the 1600's, the Department has an active caseload of 
90,000 matters and transactions in 17 legal divisions.  The Corporation Counsel heads the Law 
Department and acts as legal counsel for the Mayor, elected officials, the City and all its agencies.  The 
Department's 690 attorneys represent the City on a vast array of civil litigation, legislative and legal issues 
and in the criminal prosecution of juveniles.  For more information, please visit nyc.gov/law. 
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